
PUBLIC NOTICE
PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO THE MACKAY WATERFRONT PRIORITY 
DEVELOPMENT AREA (PDA) DEVELOPMENT SCHEME  

Under section 59 of the Economic Development Act 2012, Mackay Regional 
Council (as delegate of the Minister for Economic Development Queensland) gives 
notice that on Monday, September 4, 2023 public notification will commence for 
proposed amendment 1 to the Mackay Waterfront PDA Development Scheme.

This proposed amendment seeks to improve the workability and legibility 
of development requirements and alignment with other relevant regulatory 
instruments.

The proposed development scheme amendment may be viewed at:
•	 Mackay Regional Council’s website: mackay.qld.gov.au
•	 Economic Development Queensland’s website: edq.qld.gov.au 

Have your say

Anyone in the community is invited to make a written submission about the 
proposed Mackay Waterfront PDA Development Scheme amendment to Mackay 
Regional Council between Monday, September 4, 2023 and 5pm on Wednesday, 
October 4, 2023 (the submission period). Submissions can be made to Mackay 
Regional Council by:

•	 Online: mackay.qld.gov.au
•	 Post: Mackay Regional Council, PO Box 41, Mackay QLD 4740
•	 Email: strategic.planning@mackay.qld.gov.au 

Submissions must include the submitter’s name and contact details and a 
description of any issues of concern or support. Submissions must be received 
by, or before, 5pm on Wednesday, October 4, 2023. Mackay Regional Council will 
consider all submissions received and decide if changes are to be made to finalise 
the proposed development scheme amendment.

For more information, please visit mackay.qld.gov.au, phone 1300 MACKAY (622 
529) or email strategic.planning@mackay.qld.gov.au. 

Scott Owen
Chief Executive Officer
Mackay Regional Council 
PO BOX 41 │ Mackay QLD 4740


